
Library Policy Agreement 

Children 

The Goodrich Memorial Library assumes no responsibility for children of any age left 

unattended at the library. Parents or legal guardians are always responsible for the safety 

and well-being of their children and will assume all liability for vandalism or damage done 

by their children to the library facility. 

Adult supervision is required at all programs involving youth, in accordance with the 

Library’s Children Policy. The Library  

 
The Goodrich Memorial Library reserves the right to deny attendance, to remove or have 
removed any person or persons that are in violation of any rules, guidelines, or policies 
established by the Library Director and the Board of Trustees. This extends to anyone 
becoming disruptive to audience members or the program presenter 
 

Agreement 

I have read and understand the above policies. 

 

I recognize my responsibility to ensure that my child participates only in 

those activities for which he/she has the required skills, qualifications, training and 

physical conditioning. I understand that Goodrich Memorial Library shall have no 

responsibility to pay for medical treatment and related costs if said minor child is injured. 

 

I agree, personally and on behalf of the minor named below, to assume all the 

risks and responsibilities surrounding my child’s participation in the Goodrich Summer 

Youth Program. 

 

 

Name of Participate: 

 

Name of Parent: 

 

Signature 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


